King Charles III Coronation Celebration grant fund

Pentewan Valley communities planning to celebrate the coronation of His Majesty King
Charles III are invited to bid for up to £300 to help cover the costs of celebratory events
taking place between Saturday 6 and Monday 8 May 2023. The deadline to apply is 31
March.

The King Charles I1I’s Coronation Celebration grants are available for community groups,
voluntary organisations and groups of local residents who plan to host events and activities
over the weekend of the coronation. Events should be free for Pentewan Valley residents to
attend, and groups must be able to demonstrate how they will ensure their event will be
inclusive to people on low incomes or who are socially isolated.

Groups could apply for funding towards street parties; Coronation Big Lunches; Big Help
Out events to celebrate volunteers; or other activities to help your community mark the

coronation.

Contact the clerk for more details at clerkpvpc@gmail.com or call 01726 823978




